
SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION 
Our memory verse for October is John 16:33 “I have said these things to you, that in me you may 
have peace.  In the world you will have tribulation. But take heart; I have overcome the world.” 
 

OCTOBER IS PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 
Pastor Appreciation is this month. This year, in many ways, our pastors have all had to re-create 
how they serve the Lord and us in a world where personal interaction is discouraged. We thank 
each of them for meeting that challenge and for finding ways to pastor us well.  
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES RESTART UPDATE: 
 Nursery and Beginners Churchtime/Wee Worship/Kids Worship for children from infants to 

5th grade will resume during the morning Worship Service this morning and then be offered 
during the Service on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month in the months that follow. Please 
note that we will only offer nursery during the morning Worship Service on these Sundays. 

 Bible School (with nursery) for children from infants through high school will be offered on 
October 25th from 10:45 – 11:30 AM after the morning Service and then on the 2nd and 4th 
Sundays of each following month. Though our regular Adult Bible School classes will contin-
ue to meet by Zoom and not meet onsite, we will offer a class in the Gym for all adults who 
are onsite while the children are in Bible School. Contact Pastor Kevin if you have any ques-
tions (kevin.brock@auc.org). 

 

ALDANCARE 
The need to reach out to our church family and community has never been more important than 
this year. To meet the needs for the upcoming Holiday season, the AldanCare Food Pantry 
needs the following food item: canned fruit, canned vegetables, soup, muffin mix, cake mix,   
icing, gravy, cranberry sauce, stuffing mix, canned potatoes, and jelly. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
Even though the impact of COVID-19 is still on going, OCC is happening in 2020! We invite you 
to pick up boxes, packing instructions, and other info about OCC at one of two locations here at 
AUC. On Sundays, we’ll have a table set up in the hallway across from the nursery. On weekdays, 
you can come by the office during normal operating hours, and we’ll have the same info there. 
This year’s shoebox deadline is Sunday, November 15th.  If you have questions, contact Pastor 
Mike (mike.motta@auc.org). 
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